
Dear Mr. Stevenson 
  
I recieved a letter informing me of changes in securities policies. i don't feel that i will be 
comfotable with sharing all the information that was mentioned.( net worth, assets, liabilities, risk 
tolorance, ect.) The info i got from www.rrp-info-.ca says that they are tring to streamline and 
harmonize the system. I 'm not thinking this is stream lineing my investments at all, and feel it is 
an invation of my privacy.  
  
 Thanks Tim Ward 


